
March 28, 2014

BRITISH
Columbia

OurRef: 96850

Mr. Brian Ross

Chair, Board of Governors
Thompson Rivers University
900 McGill Rd

Kamloops BC V2C 0C8

Dear Mr. Ross:

Please find attached the signed 2014/15 Government's Letter of Expectations for your
institution.

The Ministry is in the process of posting all signed Government's Letters of Expectations on its
website. Please ensure that the letter is posted by your institution at your earliest convenience.

Thank you again for participating in this process.

Sincerely,

Amrik Virk

Minister

pc: Dr. Alan Shaver, President and Vice-Chancellor
Thompson Rivers University

Ms. Sandra Carroll, Deputy Minister
Ministry of Advanced Education

Ministry of
Advanced Education

Office of the

Minister

Mailing Address:
PO Box 9080 Stn Prov Govt

Victoria BC V8W 9E2

Location:

Parliament Buildings
Victoria












